
 
 

 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title:  Air Handling Unit Shutdown Affecting Second Floor Labs and Room 417 
 
Location:  Elliott Building 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management Mechanical Shop will be working with the contractor on 

the Elliott Renovation Project.  This will affect fume hoods in rooms 229, 230, 
235, 241, 238 and 237, ovens in room 241, and the vented storage cabinet in 
231. 

 
 Fume hood advisory: 
 All staff and students are advised not to use any fume hoods in the rooms 

mentioned above while this work is in progress. 
 
 
Time frame: Friday, October 16, 2015 at 04:00 pm until Wednesday, October 21, 2015 at 

04:00 pm. 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Amar Singh, Project Officer 
  
 
Email address:  amar.singh@mhpm.com 
 
 
Phone:  1-604-649-8478 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 


